
Our Very Own HHS Senior Wins National Award 
By Violet Tanner, Emily Langston, Roxie Wiese 

 
​ One of our amazing 
seniors, Codera Krogh 
recently received the 
NCWIT Aspirations in 
Computing national 
award. This is an 
organization that aims 
to promote diversity 
within STEM.  

“I didn’t really have an expectation 
to get it, I just thought it might be a cool 
thing to just give it a shot, and see what 
happens” Krogh commented. 

Codera was excited about winning 
the NCWIT award, and is now waiting for 
more information for future opportunities.  

“The organization that created the 
award is hosting an awards ceremony at 
SUU in May!” Codera continues, “Between 
now and then, I'll still be receiving 
information from them about opportunities 
in STEM and leadership around the country 
that I can look into.” 

She is using HTML to make a 
business website for her art portfolio and 
created a video game using Unity software. 

 
​

Besides coding, Codera is really involved in 
art, animation, and robotics. She is currently 
applying to different colleges to pursue 
animation. 

​ “Animation is cool because there is a 
lot of art and tech which I do a lot of,” 
Krogh said. 
​ As she pursues her ambitions for the 
future, she hopes to raise public awareness 
through the books and movies she plans to 
create. She wants to focus on climate issues 
and other problems that need to be changed.  
​ Codera is excited to see what comes 
of these opportunities from winning this 
award and hopes to make a difference.  
​ Here are some of her art samples: 
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